Warren-Newport Public Library District

2018 Bingo in the Books Fundraising Event FAQ

When is the event? Friday, March 16, at 6:30 pm; ends around 10:30pm.

Where is it being held? Meeting Rooms A&B and in the lobby

How much are tickets? $180 for tables of eight or $25 per person

What is the money being raised for? Re-imagination of the computer lab

How many tickets are available? There are 16 tables. Each table seats eight. (Each year
we sell out!)

When can people make paid reservations? Feb. 5-March 2

Where can people make paid reservations? By mail to Laura Stone, Admin. Dept of
WNPL, or at the Check Out Desk. Forms are also posted online at

http://www.wnplinfo/support-the-library-2

Will tickets be available at the door? No. Tickets must be purchased by March 2.
Will there be food? Snacks, beer, wine and soft drinks will be available for purchase.
How old do you need to be to attend? Age 21 since liquor will be served.

What will happen at the event? We will play 10 rounds of bingo and award prizes to
winners. The last Bingo game will be sold separately for a chance at a 50/50 pot. We will
also sell $1 tickets for fabulous raffle baskets.

How can I donate to the event? Buy a table or a ticket. Your business or family can
sponsor a round. Donate items for high quality raffle baskets.

Should I bring anything to the event? Feel free to dress-up and decorate your table in a
theme. Cash will come in handy for snacks and raffle tickets.

If I have a question, whom do I contact? Contact Laura Stone in the administration
department. Her email is Istone@wnpl.info and her phone number is 847.244.5150 ext.
3059.
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